
Roadway improvements in Pradera
Project Summary
Douglas County is improving Bayou Gulch Road between Pradera Parkway and Scott Avenue by  
installing a new storm sewer system, asphalt pavement, and a continuous sidewalk.  
After construction, the entire road – from Pradera Parkway to Scott Avenue – will have one lane  
in each direction paved with asphalt, three-foot shoulders, and a continuous concrete sidewalk. 

Construction will be done in two phases, beginning in late June 2023. Construction is expected to 
be complete in June 2024. Ultimately – when traffic volume warrants – two lanes in each direction 
will be paved with asphalt.
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Bayou Gulch Road 

Contractor Project Cost Project Timeline

IHC Scott $5.2 million Summer 2023 to
Summer 2024




